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January 12th, 2021  

 

Ms. Jill Hunsaker Ryan, Director  

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment  

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South  

Denver, CO 80246  

 

Re: Letter of Support for Adams County’s 5-Star State Certification Program Application  

 

Dear Director Hunsaker Ryan,  

 

I write this letter to inform you that the City of Brighton is in full support of Adams County’s 

application for a variance to establish a 5-Star Certification Program. We are fully committed to 

ensuring the success of the program which will provide an opportunity for certified businesses to 

increase capacity while following the enhanced protocols required to keep the community safe and 

open. The City of Brighton has been working with Adams County and all of our partners to create a 

reasonable and sustainable plan to ensure compliance and safety for businesses and customers alike.  

 

Staff has been identified who will create and serve on the Administrative Committee and will be 

responsible for ultimately executing and overseeing the Adams County 5-Star Program. We will 

dedicate all resources needed to ensure proper protocols are being followed in accordance to 

guidelines set forth by CDPHE. 

 

The City of Brighton is committed to providing a safe environment for all residents, businesses and 

visitors.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

Gregory Mills, Mayor      Jane Bais DiSessa , City Manager  

 

 

 

 

Cc: Brighton City Council 

       Raymond Gonzales, County Manager- Adams County  


